



Missionaries to Malawi, Africa

November 2022

Dear Praying Friends,

Family & Deputation

WE HAVE FINISHED OUR LAST MEETING! Our last few meetings were such a blessing! We are so thankful the Lord allowed us to end our deputation travels with such great churches! Jessica's parents came down to one of our meetings in NY and we were able to spend a little time together with them before saying goodbye.

We are so grateful to God for each of you who have been led to partner with us in this work, and for the many more who have promised to pray for us regularly. Thank you also to those who gave toward our moving expenses as this need has been met as well.

Our home church held a commissioning service for us on November 20th. Knowing our church family is behind us and will be praying for us means more than we can express!

Now, we are only a few days away from when we are to fly out - November 30th. It is coming up quickly! We are all excited, though there is still much to do. We are in the midst of packing as we write this last update stateside. Lord willing, our next prayer letter will be sent from our new home and ministry in Malawi!

Prayer Requests

- Pray for us as we fly. It is a very long trip! Pray also that all of our luggage gets there safely both the bags we're
 carrying over and the boxes we shipped out.
- Pray especially for our first flight. That airline is threatening a strike.
- Pray for Malawi. Brother Nelson has said Malawi is experiencing extreme fuel shortages & blackouts. There has also been talks of food shortages. Pray the Lord gives us wisdom to minister during these times.

We are excited to see what great things the Lord is going to do and we are privileged to be able to be a part of it!







Contact Information
Eric Curtis
434-203-3029
curtisfamilyministries@gmail.con

Sending Church Victory Baptist Church 200 Golden Lane Sutherlin, VA 24594 434-822-7527 Baptist International Missions Inc. PO Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341 423-344-5050 www.bimi.org